
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

 
Regulatory Council of Community Association Managers 

 
General Information 
Meeting Type:  Telephone Conference 
Meeting Date:   February 18, 2005, Northwood Centre, Tallahassee, FL 
Board Members:    Reginald D. Billups, Chair   
             Steven Czonstka  

Edith Yates 
          Debra Glass 

                            Chris Brown, Vice Chair    
    
Other Attendees: Jerry Wilson, Deputy Director 

Anthony B. Spivey, Executive Director 
Donna Salters, Government Analyst 

  Barbara Edwards, Assistant Attorney General 
             Brian Higgins, Prosecuting Attorney 
             Mike Martinez, Special Counsel to the Secretary 
             Jean Whitten, Budget Director 
             Molley Foley Healey, Vice President of Government in  
                                 Public Affairs and General Council for Community  
                                 Association’s Institute 
    
Major Issues/Actions 
 
•         Anthony Spivey was introduced as the new Executive Director to the  

Community Association Managers’ Council. 
         

 • It was noted that board member Marilyn Battista resigned because of            
health reasons.  At this time the Governor has not accepted her letter  
of resignation.  The council requested that a plaque be presented to  

  Ms. Battista. 
 

•    The council discussed the requirements for privatization with the  
department.  Mr. Martinez explained the requirements to move in that  
direction.  Upon receipt of the information, the council requested  
Molly Foley-Healy to provide a letter to CAM associations 
requesting funding for the feasibility study of privatization of the 
profession.  The Council also requested of the Executive Director to  
provide any available information on the process from other boards or  
councils in the department that privatized. 

 
               
Anthony B. Spivey 

           Executive Director 
February 22, 2005 


